
Children and Young People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update – October 2018 

 

 
 

Scrutiny Review – The Child’s Journey 
 

Achieved since last meeting The Committee considered the draft scope at the meeting in 
July.  The review is testing how effectively the Council plans and 
delivers services that are based on the views and lived 
experiences of the Borough’s children and young people.  
 
Members of the Stockton Youth Assembly presented their 
proposal for how this can be better aligned with the Bright 
Minds Big Futures initiative.  
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The Committee will consider the role of service level 
involvement. 
 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Reporting in Review – Care Leavers  

Planned next month The first report setting out the background was considered in 
September and the January meeting  
 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Reporting in Review – Children in Need 
 

Planned next month The first report is due to be considered in October. 
 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

Visits to Frontline Services 
 
A number of visits were made as part of the Inclusion in Schools 
review.  A new schedule will be compiled. 
 
Healthwatch Stockton-on-Tees 
 
The Annual Report from Healthwatch is was considered in 
September. 
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Problems or concerns None since last update. 
 

Requests for more information 
 

None  
 

 

Monitoring   

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

There have been no updates since the last meeting 
 

Requests for more 
information 
 

- 

 

Next Meetings 
 

24 October 5pm 

 


